
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Council President Schutt and Members of Council  

FROM:  Diane Wolgamuth, Director of Administration 

DATE:  December 13, 2024 

RE:  2025 Committee/Commission/Board Appointments 

 

In early November, re-appointment letters were sent from Mayor Bodnar to all Committee, Commission and 

Board members whose terms expire on December 31, 2024.  Following is a summary of expirations and 

changes in membership: 

• Architectural Review Board – Carmen Miozzi and Robert LaRiche have both agreed to return for 
another three-year term. 
 

• Board of Zoning Appeals – After many years on BZA, Joseph Prcela has decided not to serve another 
term as he is currently working out of the State and cannot regularly attend meetings. Mayor Bodnar 
has appointed alternate Bob Haycox to serve as a permanent member of the BZA and will seek a 
replacement alternate, if needed. 
 

• Citizens Advisory Committee – It appears that all current members are planning to return for another 
year. Membership is currently at 14, with a maximum of 15 members permitted by ordinance. 
 

• Civil Service Commission – The term of Mike Bucci is expiring and he has agreed to serve another six-
year term. 
 

• Planning & Zoning Commission – The term of Dr. Sue McGrath is expiring and she has agreed to serve 
an additional five-year term.   
 

All returning members will be invited to attend the January Organizational Meeting to take the oath of office 

and a motion to approve all appointments will be placed on Council’s agenda. Thank you and please let me 

know if you have any questions. 

 

cc:   Mayor Brenda T. Bodnar 
 Department Heads 
 Council Clerk 


